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Dear Mr. Kiyov,  

 
 

I wanted to write to thank you sincerely for the warm welcome and hospitality 
provided by you and your team from the Dypservis Directorate, Directorate-General 
for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions, to the Away Day for the NATO 
Representation to Ukraine, which took place in facilities at Trukhaniv island last week. 

 
The NATO Representation to Ukraine team greatly appreciated all the 

wonderful hospitality and the very immaculate sport and leisure activities provided, as 
well as your team’s professionalism and coordination efforts to ensure that the event 
went smoothly. It was a wonderful day and we will certainly look forward to returning.  
 

Please accept assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 

 
 

Patrick Turner 
NATO Senior Representative in Ukraine 

 
 

 

 

 

Mr. Oleksiy Kiyov 

Director of Dypservis Directorate 

Directorate-General for Rendering Services to Diplomatic Missions 
 

 


